
4TH and 5TH GRADE WINTER MUSIC PROGRAM NOTICE

Dear Parents: On THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7TH, the Pleasant Hill 4th and 5th Grade
students will present their “Fall Into Winter” music program. The program will start at
6:00 p.m. in the Pleasant Hill gymnasium.

Per Mid-Del School District policy:

● All Fine Arts groups (Band, Vocal Music, Orchestra, Drama, Visual Arts, Dance,
Elementary Music) in the Mid-Del Schools (including elementary, middle and high
schools) are required to schedule their programs and concerts in the evening for
parents and community members. ***Please note the following start times:

○ Elementary - 6:00 p.m.
○ Middle School & High School - 7:00 p.m.
○ Joint concerts can start at 6:00 p.m.

For Pleasant Hill:

● Student attendance and participation at our evening performance is REQUIRED.
● Students will receive a grade for their 6:00 p.m. performance participation.
● Costuming and performance attire information will be sent home soon.

***NOTE: Program lyrics, special parts and music are included in a special module in
your child’s Music Course in Canvas. Please let me know if your child cannot
access Canvas at home.

PLEASE SIGN and RETURN the form below by THURSDAY, NOV. 16TH.
If you have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible at

427-6551, ext. 7812 - OR - email me at cmorris@mid-del.net.

—Thank you so much, Ms. Morris, Music Teacher
—----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

****Return the portion below to your child’s homeroom teacher by THURS., NOV. 16TH.***

_____I have received and read the 4th/5th Grade Winter Program Notice for my child,
(child’s first and last name)_________________________________________________

_____I understand my child has a required performance on Thursday, December 7th, 2023.
_____I understand the performance begins at 6:00 p.m. in the Pleasant Hill gym.
_____I understand my child should meet in his homeroom dressed in his required

performance attire by 5:30 p.m. (Doors open for seating at 5:30 p.m., as well.)
_____I understand my child will receive a grade for participation in the 4th/5th Grade Winter

Music Program.
_____I agree to contact you as soon as possible if I have questions concerning concert attire,

special parts, music, or attendance.

PARENT SIGNATURE: ________________________________________________________

STUDENT SIGNATURE: _______________________________________________________

mailto:cmorris@mid-del.net

